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The following Appeals have been received / are in progress: 
 
24/00463/PRIOR 
The Secretary of State has called in the planning application for the Heath Business  
and Technical Park, Runcorn.  This will be considered at a Public Inquiry. 
 
 
The following appeals have been determined: 
 
25/00001/NONDET 
Application to determine if prior approval is required for a proposed change of use of 
a building falling under Use Class E into a mixed use, Class E at ground floor and 2 
flats (2 x 6 bed) Class C3 at first floor. ALLOWED 
 
 


